
32 Church Street, Ballymoney, BT53 6DL 
Telephone: 028 20273030 

Email: jim.allister.mp@parliament.uk 

Email: david.jackson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk  

Ref: JA/JM/Council/1438 

David Jackson 

CEO Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council 

                                                                                                                                   Date: 16 January 2025  

Dear Mr Jackson, 

Re: Ballycastle parking concessions  

I understand a proposal to full council from the Environmental Services Committee would see 

concessions in the seafront car park at Ballycastle for boat owners and Rathlin residents/workers, 

which is understandable, but no concessions for seafront business owners or residents. How is this 

either proportionate or fair? 

It seems to me that equitable treatment would require extension of the concessions to the above 

identified groups, who are equally affected as those for whom concessions are presently proposed. 

Please place this letter before the Council. 

Yours sincerely, 

J H Allister KC 
Member of Parliament for North Antrim 


